
The National Cotton Council has scheduled the following farm bill meeting to provide our 
members with information on the provisions of the new law. The meeting is also open to all 
producers, cotton industry firms and agri-businesses. Please make plans to attend this im-
portant meeting.

(All Times Local)

Co-Sponsored By

Franklin – September 12, 10:00 AM
Workforce Development Center, 100 N College Dr.


